Jakarta, August 31,2018

Number 5046 /09/DCS/2018
Subject : Appendix 4D Half Year Report of PT ANTAM Tbhk
To:

The Australian Securities Exchange (ASX)

Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 4.2A pertaining to submission of Appendix 4D Half Year Report of
PT ANTAM Tbk (“ATM") for the period ended 30 June 2018, regrettably we would like to
inform you that we would not be able to lodge the Report by August 31, 2018 due to ongoing
limited review of the Company's Financial Statements and Notes for the period ended 30 June
2018.

We also would like to reaffirm our commitment in providing transparent and reliable
information to our shareholders and stakeholders, hence the delay is deeply regretted.

Thank you for the attention.
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